April 80, 1947

pr. Carl C. Bianson
Box 708
Carlsbad, How lfoxieo

Dear Dr. Branson:

Thank you for your kind lettor of April 27, I em
glad to have your remarks on Virgula. I had not bothersd
looking up Virgula in tho nomonolature irdex, almply because
I rogard it es mvalid in any ecase. You should read that
artiole by Arkell. It Is boyond me how & scientifio man
of hie standing can write such an 11l-founded paper. Yo .
simply does not understaud nomeneolatural prooscdure nor does
he know enough about his fossils. I had to restrain mysolf
not to mke aoms outting romarks about that paper.

Separates of the paper have not arrived but I shall
be glad to send you one as soon 88 they are hare.

The geologists in Alabama bold me that you have done
some very fine colleoting of Gosport fossils. Do you have
locality data on some of those obsours exposuraes that are
not gererally kmowdi If you do, would you mird jotting
doan some of them for me?

Sincerely yours,

He B. Stonzgl
Goolog lat

HBS/gfs





